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17 January 2022 

Birla Public School, Doha- Qatar 
 

Circular 

One step onto an MUN podium is like a million steps for your confidence  

Dear Parent, 

Subject: Middle School Model United Nations (MSMUN-Q8) 

The THIMUN Qatar is organizing MSMUN-Q8 for the Middle School students to showcase their 

talents. The upcoming MSMUN-Q8 will be conducted in the month of March, 2022, on SDG based 

with service activities linked to each SDG committee.  

They are planning for an in-person conference and exciting times ahead! However, this is dependent 

on national COVID-19 precautionary measures and further restrictions that may be put in place in 

Qatar. 
• Maximum number of participants: 10 (First 10 entries will be considered. 

 

• Registration Fees: 400 QAR per participant / MUN director/Chaperone.  Deductible, if it is 

online.  
 

• Those who are interested to be the delegates have to fill the below google form. 

https://forms.gle/2NcxB2sNm7vv7MhC9 on or before 21st January 2022 

For more information contact details are given below: 

Ms. Rekha George (MUN Director) - +974 – 66627894, rekha@bpsdoha.edu.qa 

Ms. Leena Dinesh (Coordinator) - +974 – 33229664, leenad@bpsdoha.edu.qa 

 

 

Harish Sanduja 

Academic Director - Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Consent Form for Circular No: 73 

 
I, ___________________________________ parent of _______________________________ 

class/division _____________________ is willing to send my child as a delegate for MSMUN-Q8. 

Therefore, I am sending QRs.400/- as the registration fee. 

Parent’s Name & Signature: _________________________________________  

Mobile No: _________________ 

Email ID:___________________________________________________ 

https://forms.gle/2NcxB2sNm7vv7MhC9

